From: Rebecca Wilson < Rebecca J Wilson@live.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 9:11 PM

To: Planning & Development <plandev@countyofdane.com>

Subject: web comment

Petition:CUP2600

My wife and I have lived a couple hundred yards from The Laufenberg home and acreage past 27 years. When we first moved here in May 1996 there was a horse(s?) on their property and they were a beautiful sight. Our area, even though minutes from the West side of Madison, is relatively undeveloped and full of wildlife and beautiful vistas. A pasture with 1-4 horses just down the road would be a welcomed sight to our Riley neighborhood once again. Thank you for including our written testimony for this Public Hearing.

Regards,

Roland and Becky Wilson

Sent from my iPad